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I am an Asian registered architect in Oregon. 

I am writing to support HB2141 because during my 10 years of professional practice 

working in all types of architecture projects, I had witnessed that the professionalism 

interior designers had demonstrated in systems and structure, and strong ability in 

coordinate with professional consultants to complete commercial projects. 

We are living in a community that interior designers are predominantly women. 

Commercial interior designers equipped with professional knowledge deserves to be 

considered as professionals, and licensed like an Architect. This would help to 

narrow the pay gap between men and women in the design field.  

 


